Special Day Class Preschool Supply Fund

$50 Supply Fund Donation

Most grades provide parents with a list of supplies that they will ask you to purchase for your child. In
the preschool program, we are asking for a $50 Supply Fund donation to cover:

Kleenex, Clorox wipes, bubble solution, glue sticks, shaving cream, sensory table materials (rice, beans,
cornstarch) and additional art materials.

Please make your $50 check out to:

Walt Disney Elementary School—please write “Preschool Supply Fund” in the check’s memo

We will always appreciate and accept any amount that you can donate. Thank you so much for your
support!

Sincerely,

The Preschool Team



